

## Robin Faye Lindeen Blakeley <rlindeen@corbett.k12.or.us>

## OSBA LPC Member Sought in Multnomah Region, Position 19

1 message

OSBA Information <info@osba.org> To: Robin Lindeen-Blakeley <rlindeen@corbett.k12.or.us> Fri, Mar 4, 2022 at 1:47 PM

Dear Robin Lindeen-Blakeley:

OSBA is seeking candidates to fill Position 19 in the Multnomah Region on the OSBA Legislative Policy Committee (LPC). The term runs through Dec. 31, 2023.

The OSBA Board of Directors will vote to fill the position by appointment at a special board meeting in April 2022.

Candidates must be members of a governing board of a school district, education service district or community college in the Multnomah Region. See OSBA's map of Governance Regions and Board Positions.

An application packet is attached. The selected individual will be expected to attend the upcoming LPC meeting on April 22-23, 2022, in Eugene.

Applicants need not be nominated by their respective local boards.

Application materials must be returned to Jane Leonhardt at ileonhardt@osba.org no later than 5 p.m. on Friday, April 1, 2021. Questions may be directed to Jane Leonhardt.

The Legislative Policy Committee studies Oregon education issues to help guide OSBA's legislative policies and principles. Read more about the duties of LPC members here.

Sincerely, Lori Sattenspiel Director of Legislative Services OSBAElections@osba.org

## 4 attachments





LPCCandidateQuestionnaire-doc-2022.pdf

LPCCandidateResumeForm-doc-2022.pdf 258K